
2022-23 Choir Fee - $75
Dear SLEHS Choir Parents:

The 2022-23 Choir Boosters Executive Board would like to welcome you to the South Lyon East Choir Program.
The SLEHS Award Winning Choir Department is recognized as one of the highly regarded high school programs
in the area, due in large part to the outstanding direction of Mr. Darel Middaugh.  An important part of keeping our
program so successful is the continued support and contributions of our parents.  Working together we are able
to enrich our children’s lives by providing them with the important support and recognition necessary for their
worthwhile choral experience.  This time is so precious – help them by helping us.

Sincerely,

Nicole Kruger
Booster President

As a part of our choir program, your student, free of charge, will be provided with a choir uniform to wear for the school year, and
will be included in all curriculum-related choir concerts, festivals, and events.  Bus transportation to curriculum-related events will
be provided as well.  Most of these costs are paid for through the school district's SLEHS choir budget.  However, there are
many more costs to running the high-quality program that we have here at South Lyon East High School.  These expenses are
paid for in only three ways: 1) Choir Fees 2) Fundraisers and, 3) Private donations and sponsors.

Choir Fees pay for the following expenses and provides the following benefits to the choir students and their families:
● Choir Fees supplement the choir budget to allow the director to make purchases that directly support and impact

instruction with students.
● The Choir Fee of $75 covers the following:

o Meals for choir camps, extended day festivals and events
o Year-end choir awards and choir festival medals
o Banquet costs for choir students
o Costs for Ice Cream Social and Back-to-School Picnic
o A choir t-Shirt (used as our casual uniform) for new students
o Overhead costs for public performance opportunities for students
o Purchases of materials needed to organize fundraising activities to raise additional money needed to cover

scholarships and director requests for choir program
● PLEASE BE AWARE that if the fee IS NOT paid, your student will not benefit from:

o Choir t-Shirt
o Choir awards and/or varsity letter, and choir festival medals
o Free or subsidized costs for social events such as banquet, end of year lock-in, etc.


